
October 28, 1997 

 

 

 

Dr. Thomas H. Foregger 

14 Dorset Road 

Berkeley Heights, NJ  07922 

 

Dear Dr. Foregger: 

 

This is to acknowledge your October 9, 1997 letter to the Honorable John R. Tunheim regarding 

Professor Vincent P. Guinn.  Judge Tunheim has asked me to respond to you. 

 

As I know you are aware, the ARRB staff has talked with Professor Guinn regarding his work for the 

HSCA.  Per Review Board policy, we do not disclose plans for which individuals we do or do not 

subpoena, however, please be assured that we are still pursuing this matter. 

 

Thank you for writing to us again.  Please know that we fully appreciate your interest in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Deputy Director 


